
 

Update - Eagle Point Cross 
 

Hi folks.  I'm sending out an appeal to all those who are considering 

signing up for the Eagle Point Cross race on Saturday - but holding 

off until the last minute to register.  Please go ahead and sign up as 

soon as possible.  I've talked to a number of folks who have 

indicated they are planning to attend, but as yet have not signed 

up.  I suspect people are noting the low registration numbers, and 

holding off.   

 

As long as we have at least 20 racers signed up by Friday noon, we 

will proceed with the race.  If we are forced to cancel due to low 

registration numbers, please note that we will refund your entry 

fees, so you're not taking any risk by signing up now. 

 

The weather looks promising, and trails are in great 

condition.  We've organized a good event, and I'm confident that 

you won't be disappointed.  Thanks for your support. 

 

Clayton Stafford 

 

 


